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Issue 8 # 9 

Shedding Endeavour’s 

4th March 3 2024 

Shed is open Mon – Sat 10.00am - 3.00pm 
 Members birthdays in March  

2nd March Peter Spry 

8th March Lawrence Canfield 

9th March Bruce Latham 

11th March Dour Rowley 

17th March David Boyle 

21st March Geoff Brown 

21st March Harry Hornstra 

25th March Ross Blackwood 

26th March Glen Blackburn 

30th March Gus de Hgood 
  

                

Cleaning Roster     

Today 27th February Doud Rowley  Peter Wallace Tony Brosinsky 

 5th March Doug Rowley  Tony Rotunno Vin Wragg 

 
.  
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Last week 

 

 Apologies Carmelo Cannata, Graeme Seymour, Derek Perry, 

Howard de Zylva, Rommie Alday, David Robinson, and Geoff Brown 

 Insurance placed for 24/25 year. 

 Workshop electrical work complete. 

 Grant application submitted for men’s mental and physical health. 

 Paul away from 10/3 to 23/3. 

 Port Arlington visit, good trip terrific day. 

 This Thursday social activities Tony day at the EHMS. 

 Advised Casey that external doors fixed by members due to safety issue. 

 Drumkit reset did not work. 

 Arthurs Seat visit on 7th March 9.00am at the EHMS, $15 admission to museum. 

 Photography group tomorrow. 

 Happiness day 19th March. 

 Fishing Trip Friday 22nd March see Tony Rotunno. 

 Bike ride Hans looking for sponsors. 

 Speaker on woodburning today. 

 3D Printing and computer group meets Mondays 10.00 am. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

www.mensline.org.au 

  

Lifeline 13 11 14 

http://www.mensline.org.au/
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Hans van Dyk - Bicycle Ride 

 

 

 

 

 

Hans is riding again.  https://rotaryrideforresearch.raisely.com/ He is always looking for 

sponsors. 

Wood burning 

Karen Secome showed examples and demonstrated woodburning techniques. 

 

She sparked a lot of member’s interest. Kits can be 
purchased on Amazon search pyrography. 

 

 

 

 

 

https://rotaryrideforresearch.raisely.com/
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Tony day at the EHMS 

  

 

 

An excellent lunch was provided by Tony Rotunno, pancakes with bacon and maple syrup plus 

lasagnes. Thanks to Ron, Tony and Tony for organising the day. 
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In February we made progress on the following: 
 
Delivery of Aid 

 Preparing and shipping 5 SkyHydrants to our partner RPTLE for Timor Leste. 

 Preparing and Shipping 8 SkyHydrants to Bhutan. 

 Had initial discussion with Disaster Aid Malaysia providing technical support for a project in Nepal. 

 Providing supporting information for Balay Mindanaw who have identified a potential supporter for Safe 
Water for Every Child in Mindanao. 

 Preparing for the review visit to Bhutan. 

Financial 
Donations continue to be up overall for the year. 
DART  

 Making up DART Sawyer Filter Packs 

 Reviewing and updating DART recruitment and training procedures 

 Reviewing Operational Management 

 Purchasing DART Chrome Book Computer. 
Promotion & Marketing 

 Moving from on-site Server to Cloud Storage of Data 

 Made and uploaded to You Tube a video of the Thailand Deployment together with facebook post. 

 Web and Facebook posts about: 

 Shipping SkyHydrants 

 Helping Partners 

 June WASH Conference in Bhutan 

 Discussions with Ted Burton in Tasmania, including presenting at Sandy Bay RC and Salamanca RC 

 Presentations at RC Greater Dandenong and Endeavour Hills, RC North Baldwyn 

 Creating a Vocational Visit Leaflet as Conference Handout. 

 Learning ‘Clip Champ’ video editing package.  

 Created Supporter Hub communications calendar for this calendar year. 

 Promoting vocational visit opportunities. 

 Updated Timor Leste sponsors. 

 Liaised with Supporter Hub and web host about improvements to email messaging. 

 Updated donors from Türkiye-Syria earthquake appeal. 

 Created certificates for Safe Water Timor Leste sponsors. 
Administration and Management 

 Ordered Resuscitation Masks for Office 

 Processed BAS. 

 Renewed First Aid certificate. 

 Ordered Plumbing fittings for stock. 

 Spoke with RC Belvoir-Wodonga regarding possible donation after Peter Elias visited their club. 
 Changed the gas account to AGL. 
 Updated project cost sheets for Safe Water Mindanao and Safe Water Timor Leste 

 Picked up latest delivery of SkyHydrants, 

 Ordered MAX SkyHydrants. 

 Ordered DAA stickers. 
 
A date for your Diary - DAA Conference Sunday 20th October. 
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President – Doug Rowley         president@ehms.org.au 

Secretary - Paul Morris                      secretary@ehms.org.au  

Treasurer – John Thornton                          treasurer@ehms.org.au  

Vice President – Laurens Gordyn       lwgordyn@gordyn.com.au 

Almoner - Doug Rowley                                yelwor1946@gmail.com 

 

 Endeavour Hills Men’s Shed Committees  

 

Program    BBQ    Management    

              

    Stan Ashley   Doug Rowley              Tony Brosinsky 
Andras Jakab   Graeme Seymour                      Rodney James          Brian Oates       
    Bruno Volpe   Paul Morris                  Vacancy 
         John Thornton          Peter Wallace  
        Bob Daly           Lauren Gordyn              
 
Working with Children Checks held by:   First Aiders.      
         
John Grennan      Laurie Canfield   Tony Brosinsky 
Geoff Brown  Neil Bennett   Paul Morris 
Doug Rowley  Andras Jakab   Doug Rowley 
Howard de Zylva Harry Hornstra    John Thornton 
Stan Ashley  Brian Ashworth   Brian Ashworth 
Paul Morris  Hans van Dyk   Peter Wallace 
Gordon Harris  Robert Kay   Lois Zaharopoulos 
Peter Wallace  Will Beattie   Howard de Zylva                 
David Robinson  John Thornton   Len Follett 
Tony Brosinsky  Garrick Williams  Ross Blackwood 
Laurens Gordyn  Vin Wragg   Rom Martin   
Max Brockbank  Graeme Seymour   
Rodney James  Peter Spry 
Brian Oates  Ron Hall 
Bob Daly 
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